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Second Gear
The fortnightly newsletter of the MG Car Club Wellington Centre
Thursday 18th December 2013

This is the final Second Gear Newsletter for 2013.  The Committee wishes you all a very joyous Christmas and we look forward to seeing you in the New Year
Driver Training Day Monday 20th January
The MG driver training day will be held at Manfeild on Wellington Anniversary day.  This is a great day out and if you have always wanted to a turn around the track, this is your opportunity.  Bring a picnic basket and enjoy a great day out!  Details of how it works, what to bring, entry forms etc. are up on the Web site.  These are the forms for 2013 and will shortly be updated for 2014.   If you are interested in attending email or phone Ron Robertson on 04 564 8389
MGF/TF Weekend, Saturday/Sunday 22nd & 23rd Feb
This weekend is being put on by the Mangaweka MG group.  Details are in the club’s events calendar
British Car Day Sunday 9th February
This is a big day for the club and we pull out all the stops to show the glory of the MG marque.  Put the day in your diary and bring along your most precious possession – the MG, I mean.  It takes quite a lot of work to get the marquee, flags etc. set up so if you can be there around 8.30-ish to help out, that would be great!  The event itself runs from 10.00am to 3.00pm so bring a picnic and enjoy the sight of 400-odd wonderful classic British cars all in one place.  Venue is Trentham Memorial Park, Barton Road, Heretaunga, Upper Hutt.
Southwards Open Day March 2nd 2014
Another big day for us.  Southwards Open Day usually attracts close to 800 classic cars of all marques – another one for the diary!
New on the Web Site
Check out the Library, Newsletter Archive for the latest Targa newsletters and more info on the Whanganui Vintage Weekend
Future Newsletters
If you’d like something included in the newsletter send an email to mailto:treasurer@mgcarclub.org.nz
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